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Dear Rob

EXPORT OF WASTE TQO JERSEY

I refer to my letter dated 11 March 2013 concerning the above, in which I requested a
response by 31 March 2013.

I am disappointed not to have received a response on a matter of such importance to both
islands, particularly as Guernsey is shortly to invite tenders for operators to process its
residual waste and is very much hoping that Jersey will submit a tender. As you will
appreciate, the uncertainty surrounding Jersey’s willingness to accept Guernsey’s waste will
inevitably be factored mto any tender evaluation as it will cast doubt on the ability to enter
mto a contract and one of the important factors in any tender or subsequent negotiation will
be the ability to secure a long-term contract.

It would therefore be much appreciated if you could respond to my earlier letter as soon as

possible.

I'look forward to hearing from you soon and, as ever, am happy to discuss any questions or
concerns you may have.

Yours sincerely

Minister

Cc:  Chief Minister, Guernsey
Chief Minister, Jersey
Minister, Transport and Technical Services, Jersey






